
 
 

 
Our Scriptures 

Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, who has 
blessed us in Christ with every spiritual blessing in the heavenly places, 
just as he chose us in Christ before the foundation of the world to be 
holy and blameless before him in love.  Ephesians 1:3-4 

  
For prayer and action… 

With whom can we share these words of blessing and love?   Is there 
someone from a neighbouring church that we could offer them to?  Or 
even think of them as blessing and love? 

What word of thanks might we share with God… `who has blessed us in 
Christ with every spiritual blessing…’? 
                                                           South Australian Council of Churches 

 
ENTRY INTO WORSHIP 
 The happiness of the children of God be with you all. 
       And also with you. 
 Come to worship freely, come sincerely, come expectantly come open-
heartedly, come gladly, and come lovingly. 
       Amen!  
                                                            Bruce Prewer …Used with Permission. 

 
 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943                                                              
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     This Week at Seacliff  
MovieMates                Time TBA  Tuesday 17th July        
Men’s Dinner for July      6.30pm  Wed. 18th July 
Women’s Day Fellowship    1pm Thurs. 19th July 
                                  What’s  News  

Today a farewell for the Hadsdak family: an invitation to stay for 
morning tea, to thank them for their contribution to our life here 
over the last 12 months or so. We pray God’s richest blessings on 
them as they return home and take up the new life there that is 
Tarcisius’ vision. 
 
Next week a welcome, as we receive through baptism a new 
family member for one of our people. 
 
In a fortnight, another farewell: July 29th is Peter and Lyn’s last 
day with us. Arrangements are well under way, and will be 
published again next week.  
 
The longer term 
Just a reminder that we need people (a) to represent us at 
gatherings of our Mission Network [4 per year], (b) to help with B-
Team visiting, (c) to look after the provision of an activity for any 
children who might be present on a Sunday morning. Please talk 
to Max or Peter if you are able to respond to any of these. 
                                                                                                Max 
 Men’s Dinner for July                         
The Men’s monthly dinner is set for Wednesday 18th July 
meeting at 6.30pm for a 7pm start. The venue for the evening is 
Verve Bar and Kitchen at the Marion shopping Centre second 
floor courtyard area. Anyone requiring transport or further 
information please contact Dene Goldsack on 8296 1046. 
 
Women’s Day Fellowship  
The Women’s day Fellowship will meet this week at the earlier 
rime of 1pm on Thurs. 19th July for a lunch gathering. This will be 
an opportunity to farewell Rev Peter Moss on behalf of the Day 
Fellowship members.   



   

 
From UCA e-News 
Winter Appeal – helping others one stitch at a time 
Twenty knitted blankets are on their way to bringing warmth to 
people in need, thanks to the skill and generosity of a group of 
residents at Westminster Village Aged Care. Every Tuesday the 
residents gather to knit colourful squares, which are lovingly 
crocheted together to create blankets for UnitingSA’s Emergency 
Relief centre. 
Donations made to UnitingSA during winter go straight towards 
the UnitingSA’s Winter Appeal, which supports almost 1500 
people who require emergency relief such as, people who are 
homeless, at risk of becoming homeless, and those in financial 
hardship. 
“There are people who are sleeping in their car or transitioning 
from homelessness to home,” says Cindy, the anti-poverty team 
leader for UnitingSA, “these blankets will go to help those people. 
Children, in particular, love the colours and it really brightens their 
day.”  
Donations such as these can be brought to the UnitingSA’s 
Emergency Relief Centre at 58 Dale St, Port Adelaide, between 9:00 
am and 1:30 pm, Monday to Friday. 
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Worship Leader for Today:  Rev Peter Moss                            
Lectionary for Today: Pentecost 8: 2 Sm 6:1-5, 12b-19 ,        

Ps 24 , Eph 1:3-14 ,  Mk 6:14-29.                                                    

Reminder for Stewards 22.7.2018                                                     
Vonn Bollinger              Margaret Tucker 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be  
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and 
usually Wednesday or Thursday 
mornings; Office : 8296 1517. If 
he's not in the office, you are 
welcome to ring him at home and 
leave a message if he's not there. 
Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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